
Annunciation Parish 

ONE PARISH PRAISING GOD IN TWO LOCATIONS 
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Holy	Rosary�

135	Nichols	Street�

Gardner,	MA	01440	�
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Holy	Spirit�

50	Lovewell	Street	�

Gardner,	MA	01440�

Contact	Us�
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Email:	�

of$ice@annunciationgardner.org�

Of�ice	Hours:	�

��
����Friday	8:30am��������

You	can	scan	this	QR	Code	to	

quickly	access	our	website.�

Masses	at	Holy	Rosary		

Saturday																							�

Sunday							�

																			�

Mon,	Wed,	Fri													�

Masses	at	Holy	Spirit		

Saturday																							�

Sunday			�

					(Spanish)																		�

Tues,	Thurs																	�
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Sacrament	of	Reconciliation	

Holy	Rosary:			Saturday												3:15����������

Holy	Spirit:						Saturday												3:15����������

You	may	also	call	one	of	the	priests	at	the	Rectory	Of�ice	to	sched-

ule	a	private	appointment	for	Confession�

��������	�
��

Rev.	Stephen	Lundrigan	ext.	116�

Rev.	Wilmar	Ramos	ext.	130�
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Welcome to Annunciation Parish 

Parish Staff 

Clergy                                      (978) 632-0253 

Pastor 

     Rev. Stephen Lundrigan                     Ext. 116 

Parochial Vicar 

     Rev. Wilmar Ramos                            Ext. 130 

Deacon 

     Rev. Mr. Paul Carrier               (978) 297-1062 

Deacon 

     Rev. Mr. Stanley Baczewski    (978) 855-9805 

Retired Deacon  

     Rev. Mr. Arthur Giard 

 

Parish Office                           (978) 632-0253 

Business Manager 

     William Lawton                                    Ext. 113 

Parish Secretary  

     Joanne Kay                                        Ext. 110 

Administrative Assistant    

     Grace Hartin                                         Ext.111            

Director of Religious Education    

     Mrs. Maura Sweeney                          Ext. 117 

Director of Buildings & Grounds  

     Mr. Don Robinson                               Ext. 109 

Building Maintenance  

     Mr. Donald Cosentino 

    

Music Ministry 

    Mr. Paul Cormier                       (978) 602-6166 

   Mrs. Paulette Fowler                  (978) 660-0215 

   Ms. Sharon Sawtell                    (978) 632-7216 

 

Youth Ministry  

    Mr. Paul Hartin 

 Email: youthministry@annunciationgardner.org            

 

Holy Family Academy            (978) 632-8656 

Principal 

   Mrs. Andrea Tavaska                           Ext. 219 

Administrative Assistant                                                                                                                            

Mrs. Jennifer Lucas                             Ext. 213 

Director of Enrollment    

    Mrs. Nancy Tyros                                 Ext. 250 

    

 

The Caring Place                    (978) 632-5745 

Director  

     Mrs. Jane Pineo                 

Email: jane@tcpgardner.com 

www.tcpgardner.com  

 

From the Pastor’s Desk 

Today we reflect on Christ as King. We all could ask: “How have I let Je-

sus reign in my heart”? We are all told about the goal of determining our 

path in life ourselves, of expecting to be able to structure the world in the 

way that we believe is best. There is a tremendous freedom in being able 

to allow Jesus to take the lead - to realize that His plan for us is the thing 

the will most ultimately satisfy and complete us. Our world tells us that 

only you know the true path to happiness, and having it the way you want 

is the only sure way to satisfaction, but it is often those unexpected paths 

by which the Lord leads us - that get us to a place we did not expect or 

plan - that really are the things that satisfy those needs we weren’t aware 

of. 

 

In our most recent Pastoral Council meeting we discussed commemora-

tions and continued plans for unification of the parish, set a committee to 

develop a parish survey, and looked at our most recent trends. We also 

completed two important tasks: (1) Since it has been one year that the 

council has been in existence, one set of members was ending their term 

(to ensure an even turnover in membership, each of the initial members 

was randomly assigned a 1, 2, or 3 year term). Of these five members 

four requested and were reappointed for a three year term. Two members 

are leaving the Council which leaves a few places vacant. If you know of 

anyone who you feel would be appropriate, please contact me. (2) We 

approved an initial Mission Statement for the parish which appears in the 

bulletin and on the website. This is the result of much discussion and 

committee work. It represents where the Council, after prayerful delibera-

tion, believed the Lord is calling us as a parish family. Take a look and 

see where Jesus is calling you personally to help fulfill this larger mission 

in our family. 

 

Speaking of family and friends, I hope everyone had a good Thanksgiv-

ing. I was able to spend it with my sisters and their families at the new 

home of my oldest niece and her husband, and also visit some friends at 

their home in Worcester. Before leaving for this holiday, a draft version of 

the yearly Financial Report to Parishioners was completed and sent to 

Finance Council members for their feedback. It will be finalized and voted 

on in the Nov. 26th meeting and distributed in the bulletin and on the web-

site next weekend. We have had some additional students apply to the 

school and anticipate inching above the number we had last year - a true 

sign of the rebound and growth of the school. We have planned spiritual 

activities for Advent which you will find on sheets at the entrances of the 

church. If you have been feeling that your spiritual life needs a “recharge” 

take a look at attending some of these - you never know where God may 

touch you as we approach the celebration of His coming at Christmas. 

 

There are continued areas we need to grow in as a community. The Mis-

sion Statement helps to mark out some of these, and we need to trust in 

the power of the Lord to help us achieve our goals. If we let Jesus be King 

in our hearts and King in this parish we will continue to see good things. I 

sometimes can lose sight of all that we have accomplished together when 

looking at what needs to be done, but I have been receiving messages in 

prayer to be courageous and to trust in the power of God - which St. Paul 

tells us “is able to accomplish far more than all we ask or imagine.” 

 

 

Peace, 

                Fr. Steve 

 

 

Annunciation Parish Mission Statement: 

Strengthened by the Eucharist, empowered by the Holy Spirit, and sent by Christ we seek by worship and ser-

vice to compassionately meet the corporal and spiritual needs of our parish family and beyond.  We desire to 

warmly welcome the stranger and one another, and together reach a deeper relationship with Jesus Christ.  In 

doing this, we are committed to the caring and ongoing Christian formation of others by providing opportunities 

for spiritual, intellectual, and social growth within our faith and local community.  
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Mass Intentions 

Mass Date Mass Time Mass Intention 

Saturday, November 24th 4:45 p.m. Alphee Bachand by Mr. & Mrs. Bachand 

Gordon Poirier by Ottavio Canu 

Sunday, November 25th 

 

 

 

7:30 a.m. 

 

 

10:30 a.m. 

Chelsea Lafrennie by Memere & Pepere 

Leonard Martin, 28th Anniversary by Marcel & Sally Martin 

 

John Blanchard by his children 

Florence Tourigney by Priscilla Proulx & Henry Ares 

Monday, November 26th 9:00 a.m. George Savoie, 13th Anniversary by Diane Ballweg 

Nancy Severino, for improved health by her sister Michelle 

Wednesday, November 28th  9:00 a.m. Yvette Arsenault, 1st Anniversary by her husband 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Duval by the family 

Friday, November 30th 9:00 a.m. Lorraine Bastarache, 1st Anniversary by Leandre & Anna Cormier 

Gordon Poirier by Eileen & Pat O’Shea  

Saturday, December 1st 4:45 p.m. Bertha Richard by Rejean & Jeannette Beaulieu 

Ernest Poirier & son Gordon by their family 

Sunday, December 2nd 7:30 a.m. 

 

 

10:30 a.m. 

Florence Cormier by Claudette Bastarache 

Timothy Connors by Eileen & Pat O’Shea 

 

Giuliano DiVito, 9th Anniversary by daughter & family 

Florence Tourigney by the family 

Mass Date Mass Time Mass Intention 

Saturday, November 24th 4:00 p.m. Edgar J. Cormier, 4th Anniversary by his brother & family 

Joseph Barrieau by Florine & family 

Claire LaJoie by her sister Connie 

Sunday, November 25th 

 

8:30 a.m. 

 

 

12:00 p.m. 

Irma Cormier & Vincent Cormier by family 

Rachael Wood by her husband & family  

 

To be announced 

Tuesday, November 27th 7:30 a.m. All Parishioners of Annunciation Parish 

Thursday, November 29th 7:30 a.m.  Yvette Arsenault by Rejean & Jeannette Beaulieu 

Jeanne Bourgeois by Pete & Gloria St. Hilaire  

Saturday, December 1st 4:00 p.m.  Joseph Barrieau by Bob & Becky Cox 

Richard “Ricky” Thibeault by Georgette Thibeault  

Herve Maillet by his family  

Sunday, December 2nd 8:30 a.m. 

 

 

12:00 p.m. 

Nicole Borey by The Laperriere Family 

Ray LaFontaine, 1st Anniversary by Joyce, his wife  

 

To be announced 

at Holy Spirit Church 

at Our Lady of the Holy Rosary Church 
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Upcoming Events  

Saturday December 1st 

3:15—3:34p.m. Confessions at Holy Spirit 

3:15—4:00p.m. Confessions at Holy Rosary  

Sunday December 2nd 

8:00a.m.—12:00noon Santa’s Workshop & Breakfast in Holy Rosary Church hall 

9:00—10:15a.m. Religious Education Grades 1-8 at Holy Family Academy 

11:30a.m.—1:30p.m. High School Religious Education at Holy Family Academy  

Wednesday November 28th 

6:00a.m.—8:00p.m. Eucharistic Adoration at Holy Rosary 

7:00p.m. Cosmic Origins Presentation at Holy Rosary hall 

Thursday November 29th 

9:00a.m. Faith Sharing Group in the rectory on Lovewell Street 

1:00p.m. RCIA in the rectory on Nichols Street 

6:00p.m. Curso Biblico (Bible Study) in Spanish in the rectory on Nichols Street  

6:30p.m. Bingo in Holy Rosary hall 

Friday November 30th 

 

Sunday November 25th 

 

Note: There are no Religious Education classes this weekend so families may 

enjoy the long holiday weekend together. Classes will resume next Sunday, 

December 2nd.  

  

Monday November 26th 

Coffee Social after 9:00a.m. Mass at Holy Rosary Church 

 

 

Tuesday November 27th 

6:00—7:00p.m. Children’s Choir rehearsal in Holy Rosary Church  

6:30—8:00p.m. Christmas Choir & Music rehearsal in Holy Spirit Church   

6:30p.m. Bible Study in Holy Rosary hall 

November 25th — December 1st  

Quick—Come Get a Meat Pie!�

 

A tasty, homemade meat pie is the perfect addition to any 

holiday spread. Come pick one up for the holiday season! 

You can get your meat pies at the Parish Office on Nich-

ols Street. But act fast—they are selling quickly! All the 

small pies have been sold and now we only have 

large pies left. 

 

We accept cash or electronic payments in the Office.  

 

Price: 

Large (9”) Pie          $   13.00 

Book of Remembrance 

Throughout the month of November all are welcome to 

write the names of their deceased loved ones ...those 

whom you wish for us to remember... in the Book of Re-

membrance found near the statue of St. Joseph in both 

churches, Holy Rosary and Holy Spirit.   

Mark this on Your Calendar: 

 

 

Monday December 3rd  

10:00a.m.—1:00p.m. Santa’s Workshop in the Holy Rosary 

Church hall 

3:30p.m. Waiting in Hope reflection in the Teacher’s Room at Holy 

Family Academy  

Waiting in Hope 

All are welcome to join us in kicking off Advent with a 

reflection on Waiting in Hope led by Andrea Tavaska and 

Maura Sweeney on Monday, December 3rd at 3:30p.m. 

in the Teacher’s Room at Holy Family Academy. The 

event will include an opportunity to pray, reflect and share 

with your fellow parishioners as we prepare to journey 

through Advent.  Please enter by the front door of the 

school to avoid the majority of stairs.  

The Giving Tree 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society is now beginning prepa-

rations for Christmas gifts and food baskets. 

 

The Annual Giving Tree is the major fundraiser for this 

Society. Some of the money will be used at Christmas to 

purchase gift cards for needy children and food for the 

baskets. Other funds collected will be used throughout 

the year to support the ongoing needs of the local poor 

we serve. To make a monetary donation, take an enve-

lope from the Giving Tree and put your donation inside. 

You can then return it by placing it in the collection basket 

or delivering it to the Parish Office.  

 

We could especially use donations of canned pineapple, 

soup, baked beans, spaghetti noodles, spaghetti sauce, 

tuna, peanut butter, cake mixes, frosting, diabetic des-

serts, caned vegetables, applesauce, cereal, and special 

holiday treats. We need all food donations to be in by 

December 9th so we can arrange our food baskets to be 

delivered on time this season.  
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Upcoming Events 

 

Cosmic Origins: Does Science Point to an Intelligent God? 

Join us on Wednesday November 28

th

 from 7-9 in the church hall at Holy Rosary for an interactive 

presentation, led by Fr. Stephen Lundrigan, that will explore the ways that faith and science are com-

patible, the limits of science, and the ways that advances in Physics, Biology and Astronomy point to 

a Creator. The evening will include, video, presentation and discussion. People of all faiths, high 

school age and older are welcome to attend.  

Be a Part of Our Youth Christmas Choir 

Students in grade 4 and up are encouraged to join our Christ-

mas Choir which will sing at the Christmas Eve Mass at Holy 

Rosary. Rehearsals will be held on Tuesdays from 6-7 p.m. in 

the Church beginning on November 27

th

.  Feel free to contact 

Paul Cormier at frenchyusa12@hotmail.com with any ques-

tions.  

Santa Clause is coming...to Annunciation Parish! 

 

That’s right! On Sunday December 2nd and Monday December 3rd, Santa Clause will be joining us here at Annunciation Parish.  

 

Please join us for Breakfast with Santa and do some holiday shopping at Santa’s Workshop in the Holy Rosary Church hall. We have an 

assortment of breakfast foods and a wide variety of Christmas gifts for all ages! We can’t wait to see you at this family-friendly event! 

 

 

Sunday December 2nd:      8:00a.m.—12:00noon 

Monday December 3rd:     10:00a.m.—1:00p.m. 

Attention: All Singers & Instrumentalists 

We are looking for volunteers to join our annual instrumental 

prelude or choir for the 4:00p.m. Christmas Eve Mass at Holy 

Spirit Church. Rehearsals will be held on Tuesdays from 

6:30—8:00p.m. at Holy Spirit. Our first rehearsal will be on 

November 27th. Anyone who enjoys singing or playing their 

instrument is most welcome to join! We would love to have 

you with us as we musically greet our Baby Jesus! Please try 

your best to contact Sharon Sawtell at (978) 632-7216 or see 

her after weekend Masses at Holy Spirit before our first re-

hearsal (we need to know you are coming so we will 

have a music folder for you). Many thanks...we hope you 

can all 

Breakfast Prices:  

 

Adults: $8.00 

Children Under 12: $5.00 

Knights of Columbus Fundraiser—Roast Beef Dinner/Dance 

The Gardner Knights of Columbus # 396, located at 110 South Main Street in Gardner, will be hosting a roast beef fundrais-

er dinner and dance, Friday Nov. 30

th

, 2018 6-10pm.  Doors will open at 5pm. Dinner served at 6pm. Music by Dave Gal-

lagher to listen and dance to from 7-10pm. Advanced ticket purchase is recommended (M-TU-W-F 5pm-8pm ) Phone num-

ber is 978-632-9819.  

Yes we CAN make a difference! 

Please save and bring in your Ma 5 cent returnable bottles and cans during the month of December and January.  A spe-

cial box will be set up in the vestibule at Both Holy Rosary and Holy Spirit.  The Troop 4 Boy Scouts at Holy Spirit have 

agreed to assist with this project.  If pick up is needed, please call Scott Rosengren the Scoutmaster of Troop 4 at (978)632

-8531. All proceeds from this drive will go to St Vincent De Paul here at Annunciation Parish!  By working together yes we 

can make a difference! 

We Pray for California: St. Florian, Pray for Us 

Please take a moment this week to pray for the intercession of St. Florian, the Patron Saint of Firefighters.  

Almighty God, We pray that through the intercession of your beloved, Saint Florian, those courageous men and women fighting fire 

in California will be protected and strengthened by Your providence. Bring consolation to those who have lost loved ones, dwellings, 

and their sense of security. May they find a home in your gracious love and a hope in the generous works of your servants here on 

earth. Amen.  
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Spiritual Guidance  

Daily Readings  

Sunday Nov. 25

th 

• Daniel 7:13-14 

• Revelation 1:5-8 

• John 18:33B-37 

Monday Nov. 26

th

 

• Revelation 14:1-3, 4B-5 

• Luke 21:1-4 

Tuesday Nov. 27

th

 

• Revelation 14:14-19 

• Luke 21:5-11 

Wednesday Nov. 28

th

  

• Revelation 15:1-4 

• Luke 21:12-19 

 

Thursday Nov. 29

th 

• Revelation 18:1-2, 21-23, 

19:1-3, 9A 

• Luke 21:20-28 

Friday Nov. 30

th

 

• Romans 10:9-18 

• Matthew 4:18-22 

Saturday Dec. 1

st  

• Revelation 22:1-7 

• Luke 21:34-36 

Sunday Dec. 2

nd 

• Jeremiah 33:14-16 

• 1 Thessalonians 3:12-4:2 

• Luke 21:25-28, 34-36 

Question of the Week 

Question for Adults:  What is the truth for you? How do you live the truth everyday?  

 

Question for Youth: Is it difficult or easy for you to tell the truth? How does Jesus help you?  

Please Pray For:  

Maria, Addison Auza, Henry Cichonski, Richard & Jeanne Bubnel, Geraldine Dorval, Tricia McKinley, Brian Como, Henry Cichonski, 

Kathleen Bliss, Leonne Tagen, Larry Butler, Joan Besch, Mary Beth Brow and Patty LeBlanc. 

�

If you would like to add a person’s name to the prayer list, please contact Annunciation Parish at (978) 632-0253, ext. 110. 

Names will be kept on the prayer list for 4 consecutive weeks. Please call the Parish Office if you would like to put a 

name back on the list at the end of these 4 weeks.  

 

                                                             For other prayers and special intentions, call our Prayer Line at (978) 632-2618�

Information on the Sacraments 

Baptism: is celebrated on the Third Sunday of the month at 2:00p.m. or any other  

Sunday outside the Lenten Season. If you would like to have your child Baptized call the 

Parish Office at (978) 632-0253 

First Communion: for adults and children over the age of 7. Call Maura Sweeney 

at the Parish Office (978) 632-0253 Ext.117 

Confirmation: call Maura Sweeney at the Parish Office (978) 632-0253 Ext. 117 

Holy Matrimony: notify the Church approximately one year in advance. For  

Marriage Preparation, call the Parish Office at (978) 632-0253 

Anointing of the Sick: call Fr. Lundrigan at Ext.116 or Fr. Ramos at Ext.130 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter  

“Everyone who belongs to the truth listens to my voice." Listen to God's voice by attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. 

The next Weekends are Dec 7-9, 2018 in Duxbury, MA and Jan 18-20, 2019 in South Kingstown, RI. For more information, call Ste-

phen & Michelle O'Leary at 800-710-9963 or visit them at https://wwmema.org/.  

Help Us Share Books that Deepen Faith  

If you have been enjoying the books we have been giving away please consider supporting future titles by making a modest donation 

to our book fund. Checks should be made out to Annunciation Parish and placed in an envelope marked “Book Fund.” Your dona-

tions will help us offer all families the book  Beautiful Hope this Christmas.  

Delve Deeper into the Mass 

Copies of Living the Mass: How One Hour a Week Can Change Your Life are still available at the back of each church for those 

who would like to read it. This book by Fr. Dominic Grassi and Joe Paprocki reminds us that the Mass can lead to a transformation of 

our lives if we allow it to. The book breaks down the parts of the Mass and looks at what they have to teach us about growing closer to 

God in our everyday lives.  

 

If you would like to view or join in our online conversation about this book, go to the homepage of our website www. Annuncia-

tionGardner.org and click on the “Living the Mass” icon. 
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From the Office 

Something to Think About... 

As you begin your Christmas shopping this week, please consid-

er giving gifts that are in the spirit of the Prince of Peace whose 

birth we celebrate. Try avoiding toys or games that glorify vio-

lence. Instead look for gifts that celebrate creativity, family fun, 

sportsmanship and the heroic spirit.  

 

If you are looking for a gift for that adult who has it all, why not 

make a donation to their favorite charity? Let’s make this season 

of gift giving a reflection of The Gift that has been given to us by 

the One who loves us most.  

A huge thank you to all who contributed to 

the parish Thanksgiving Baskets! 

Thank you to the parishioners who so generously answered our 

calls for food donations, to those who contributed money, to the 

Religious Education students who made cards for the baskets, 

to the cheerful and efficient students from Holy Family Academy 

who helped to fill the baskets, and to Market Basket for their 

contribution. Thank you all for making the 61 Thanksgiving Bas-

kets possible.  

Thinking of Our Seminarian 

Our parishioner Lucas LaRoche is continuing his studies for the 

priesthood in Rome. Since he will not be able to come home for 

Christmas, please consider sending him a Christmas card to 

remind him of our support and love during this time of the year. 

You can drop your card off at the Parish Office by December 

5th to be mailed to Lucas, or you can mail it on your own to:  

 

Lucas M. LaRoche 

Pontifical North American College 

00120 Vatican City 

Europe 

Annunciation Parish follows the guidelines of the National Char-

ter for the protection of children and young people approved by 

the US bishops and Diocese of Worcester policies. Contact 

Judith Audette, Victim Services Coordinator, at the hotline  508-

726-2880 (direct and confidential). You can also contact the 

parish Safe Environment Coordinator at 978-632-0253 ext. 110. 

 	 Annunciation Parish, Gardner, MA	 03-1038

Family Memorials
Lasting Tributes to

Those You Love
Monuments • Markers • Lettering

465 West Street • Gardner
Tel/Fax: (978) 632-1323

C.S.C. Michael K. Roberts
Owner

“for all of your home maintenance needs”
Painting - Wallpaper - Flooring - Carpentry

Refinishing - Power Washing - Mowing - Pruning
Planting - Mulching - Spring/Fall Clean Up
Plumbing/Electrical Repair - Countertops

Furniture Repair - Cleanouts

LICENSED & INSURED  978-632-6092
www.thibaulthomemaintenance.com

Bruce Thibault, Owner

James Gallant
4 Main Street, Gardner, MA

978-632-7148
19 Walden Street, Concord, MA

978-371-0585

ANDERSON, BAGLEY, & MAYO
INSURANCE AGENCY, INC
d/b/a The Insurance Place

978-632-1098
www.abminsurance.com

Call Bernice, Karen, or Debora 
for a customized quote.

20 Pearson Blvd., Gardner, MA

Lamoureux-Smith & Poliks
105 Central St., Gardner, MA  01440

978-632-0158 
Kevin J. Mack • Owner

Call for Free Pre-Planning Guide

LET US PLACE 
YOUR AD HERE.
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Leominster Monument Company

Memorials • Cemetery Lettering and On-Site Sandblasting
Granite Signs and Posts • Memorial Cleaning and Restoration
339 Electric Avenue, Lunenburg • 978-345-8263 • www.LeominsterMonument.com

Chair City Oil 
and Heating
525 Main Street, Gardner, MA 01440
• ULTRA2 PREMIUM HEATING OIL

• Full Service Oil Heat Company
• System Design, Installation, and Service

Call or Visit us on the internet
www.ccoil.com | 978-632-4600

Wendy Poudrette
REALTOR®

Cell 978-407-1342
Office 978-630-2070 ext. 358

wendy@foster-healey.com

26 Pearson Blvd., Gardner, MA 01440 • foster-healey.com

Glenda Ticas
DCU REALTY LLC

When you are looking for advice
and guidance, call me

Apple Brook Crossing
1123 Central St.

 Leominster, MA 01453
LANGUAGE FLUENCIES: SPANISH

(508) 400-4142
gticas@dcurealty.com

www.dcuhomes.com/agents/gticas.html

59 Eastwood Circle • Gardner, MA
978.632.8776
GardnerRehab.com

Gardner New Transitional Care 
Center (TCC)

Complete Landscaping 
Design Installation & Construction Services
For over 30 years, CAW Landscapes has been 

a trusted name in Residential/Commercial
Landscape Construction in Gardner, MA, and

throughout Worcester County
Call for a FREE consultation!

978-632-9398 • www.cawlandscape.com

(978) 632-8292
www.hwcommons.com

50 Pine Street | Gardner

Complete Funeral
Pre-Planning

978-632-0203
— DIRECTORS —

Normand L. Boucher • Andrew N. Boucher

110 Nichols St
Gardner

D & I 
RUBBISH REMOVAL

Choose our local family owned company 
for dumpster rentals, cleanouts, and demolitions. Enjoy 

the cheapest prices in the area when you choose us!

GARDNER AND THE SURROUNDING AREAS
143 Douglas Rd.   Gardner, MA

978-632-7258  www.dandirubbish.com

19 Olney Street, Gardner, MA 01440

UP THE CREEK ... ?
CALL BOB REED

MASTER
#11200

Bob Reed Plumbing & Heating
Repair and Installation

(978) 630-2528

	 3 PINES PROPERTY SOLUTION
	 WE BUY UGLY HOUSES!
	 3 Pines Properties will buy your property
	 in any condition! Do you own a distressed property

and want rid of the headache? Sell us your unwanted property fast without any real estate 
commissions. We will buy it from you for top dollar. 

We buy distressed property in the Gardner Central Mass area.
Contact us today to get started and turn your house into cash.

ROBERT EVERETT  President  •  508-297-8300

Contact Robert Brooks to place an ad today! 
rbrooks@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6344


